
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 28TH JUNE 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 

 

JULY 

 

Thur 4  St Peters Got Talent 

Mon 8  St Peters Got Talent 6pm 

Wed 10  6pm Leavers Mass -St Peter’s 

  church 

Fri 12  Birthday table 

Tue 16  9am Y6 Production 

Wed 17  Whole school Mass  

  At St Peters Church 9am 

Wed 17  Leavers Lunch 

Wed 17  6pm Y6 Production 

Thur 18  Break up for summer 2pm 

  NO ARK AVAILABLE  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

The weeks are flying by and we are busy preparing for the 

many celebrations ahead in the next few weeks. This week 

has been a week of  sporting events with our Year 6 children 

playing in the Fylde and Wyre Cricket finals, just     

missing out on top spot by 1 run! Our Year 5/6 Tennis 

doubles teams played at Rossall School, missing out on the 

top spot by 3 points. But, we held our heads up and dis-

played great sportsmanship throughout and best of all, had 

a great time taking part.                     

 

Representatives from our Mini Vinnie group took a trip to 

Stoke to attend the National SVP Conference along with 

their friends from St Joseph’s. The children were so          

impressive talking to the adult SVP members and had a 

great experience. 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend! 
 

Mrs G-R x 

 
Please see below confirmation of the staff structure for September: 

 

Rec  Miss Murgatroyd 

Y1  Mrs Hazeldine 

Y2  Mr Kidd 

Y3  Mrs Banks 

Y4  Mrs Kazee/Mrs Josi 

Y5  Mrs Alfrey 

Y6   Mrs Jose 

CLASS ATTENDANCE NUMBER OF 

LATES 

REC 99% 3 

YEAR 1 94% 1 

YEAR 2 90% 2 

YEAR 3 97% 1 

YEAR 4 96% 0 

YEAR 5 95% 0 

YEAR 6 98% 0 

RECEPTION INTAKE SEPTEMBER 2024 

We currently have places for our Reception Class September 2024 and 

would be grateful if you could spread the word! Should anyone be       

interested please contact Mrs Gili-Ross on 01253 734658. We will be 

welcoming visits from    perspective parents for September 2025 in the 

Autumn Term -as always everyday is open day at St Peter’s so please 

call the school office to arrange a visit. 



PE DAYS 

Rec  Weds & Fri 

Year 1  Mon & Thurs 

Year 2  Tues & Fri 

Year 3  Mon & Weds 

Year 4  Tues & Thurs 

Year 5  Weds & Thurs 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE ORDER SCHOOL LUNCHES 

VIA SCOPAY 

Week commencing  1st July 

Please choose off the SPRING    

SUMMER menu  - WEEK 3 

Please see menu HERE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your child celebrates their birthday during 
July & August, we would like to invite them to 
join the special   'Birthday Table'  This includes 
a  cupcake with candle, served at the specially       
decorated table, the cost is 50p (please pay via 
Scopay under trips/events) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for July & August will take 
place on Fri 12th July 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents/grandparents are welcome to join us 

for the following mass celebrations 

Wed 10 July 6pm  Leavers mass at St  
    Peter’s church 

Wed 17 July 9am  Full school mass 

    At St Peters church 

 

There will be no class masses for the rest of this 

term 

Sun cream reminder 

As the weather warms up 
and the sun shines 
brighter, it’s important to 
ensure our children are 
well-protected from 
harmful UV rays during 
school hours. 

Please apply sun cream to your child before they head off 
to school each day. Even on cloudy days, UV rays can still 
penetrate through and cause damage to their skin. 

Please also ensure that children bring a water bottle and a 
sun hat. 

By taking these simple precautions, we can help ensure 
that our children enjoy the outdoors safely and avoid the 
harmful effects of sun exposure. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for      

helping us keep our children healthy and happy 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus


  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 



  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

 

A fantastic event!  The children were truly inspired by 

Stuart Robinson, and they had lots of fun! 

 

Please can all sponsorship money be given to school by 

next Friday, 5th July. 





 

Returning to Lowther, August the 4th for a Sunday day time family show Ariana Grande 

tribute ‘Hariana’. Please follow link below for more information.   

There are a limited number of tickets for a workshop before the show!  

Book early to avoid disappointment! 

https://lowtherpavilion.co.uk/shows/hariana-a-tribute-to-ariana-grande-2/  

Starring a 

number of 

our pupils! 

https://lowtherpavilion.co.uk/shows/hariana-a-tribute-to-ariana-grande-2/





